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Audi extends new car warranty and extended 
warranty as a goodwill gesture 
 

 Measure put in place due to Corona crisis in many markets worldwide 

 Horst Hanschur, Vice President Retail Business Development and Customer 

Services: „Enabling more flexibility for our customers in these trying times“ 

 

Ingolstadt, April 30, 2020 – Audi is offering its customers an extension of new car and 

extended warranties. This measure is being introduced short-term in many markets around 

the world as many customers have been, or still are, unable to visit an Audi dealership and 

report their warranty claims due to the ongoing Corona crisis. 

 

The extension applies worldwide to all cars produced in Europe, Brazil, Mexico or India whose 

new car or extended warranty expires or has expired in the time period between 1st March 2020 

and 31st May 2020. The period for the extension ends three months after the expiration of the 

original new car or extended warranty, at the latest on 31st August 2020. 

 

„We are reaching out to our customers in these trying times and are enabling more flexibility in 

order to organize visits to Audi dealerships”, says Horst Hanschur, Vice President Retail Business 

Development and Customer Services. “Many of our dealer partners worldwide are still closed or 

just in the process of opening their doors again. We are therefore making adjustments in a 

number of areas in order to ensure our customers still have a premium experience with the Audi 

brand, as well as to ensure the future of our dealerships.” 

 

The mileage restriction of the Audi extended warranty remains unchanged with respect to the 

warranty extension. If mileage restrictions for new car warranties have been issued in a market, 

then these also remain unchanged. In the case of an overlap between the extension of the new 

car warranty and the start of the Audi extended warranty, the start of the extended warranty will 

be postponed for three months free of charge. 

 

All the above mentioned measures are one-time and voluntary goodwill measures which have 

been introduced due to the circumstances created by the Covid-19 crisis. These measures are not 

a recognition of any legal obligation and do not imply any such obligation in the future. 

 

- End-  
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______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Audi Group, with its brands Audi, Ducati and Lamborghini, is one of the most successful manufacturers 
of automobiles and motorcycles in the premium segment. It is present in more than 100 markets worldwide 
and produces at 16 locations in 11 countries. 100 percent subsidiaries of AUDI AG include Audi Sport GmbH 
(Neckarsulm, Germany), Automobili Lamborghini S.p.A. (Sant’Agata Bolognese, Italy) and Ducati Motor 
Holding S.p.A. (Bologna, Italy).  
 
In 2019, the Audi Group delivered to customers about 1.846 million automobiles of the Audi brand, 8,205 
sports cars of the Lamborghini brand and 53,183 motorcycles of the Ducati brand. In the 2019 fiscal year, 
AUDI AG achieved total revenue of €55.7 billion and an operating profit of €4.5 billion. At present, 
90,000 people work for the company all over the world, 60,000 of them in Germany. Audi focuses on 
sustainable products and technologies for the future of mobility. 
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